Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 7:30 AM

To: ‘Ruth, Amy'; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: jamos@blm.gov; Tucker, Shelly

Subject: RE: XTO - 2RP-3956, 2RP-3955 Work Plans

RE: XTO (Formerly BOPCO well site) * Hudson 1 Fed 7 * 2RP-3955 * DOR: 10/6/2016
Greetings,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Please advise once remedial activities have
been scheduled. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM

If you have any questions or concerns lease contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Ruth, Amy [mailto:Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 12:49 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: jamos@blm.gov; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Subject: RE: XTO - 2RP-3956, 2RP-3955 Work Plans

Hi Mike and Crystal,

Have you had a chance to look over these two work plans? Please call with any questions or concerns. Thanks ©

From: Ruth, Amy

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 1:29 PM

To: Mike Bratcher; 'Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD'

Cc: Michael Patterson; Michael Alves; Sanders, Toady; Foust, Bryan
Subject: XTO - 2RP-3956, 2RP-3955 Work Plans

Mike and Crystal,
Attached are work plans to address the releases that occurred at our battery and north of the well location last year. |

would like to come by your offices to discuss the proposed remediation of the site. Please review the reports at your
convenience and | will be happy to answer any questions you may have.



Do you have time to meet Wednesday 9 am?

Amy C- Ruth

Delaware Basin Division
3104 E. Greene Street
Carlsbad, NM 88220

Cell 432.661.0571

Office 575.887.7329




